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Dear Colonel Cress:

We would like to request elearamce
to enter Kerea for Mr. Robert P. Griffing, Jr.,
and Mr. Damon Giffard, both of Homslulu.

Mr, Oriffing is the Director of the
Homolulu Academy of Arts and Mr. Oiffard 18 a
Staff Consultant im the field of Koream Ars,
They are planning to come to Korsa to confer
with the Director of the Hational Nuseum of
Zorea about the posaibilities of arranging
an exhibition and study program of Korean art
in the United States. .

Wo expect to be able to vide
suitable hotel accommodations for M. Oriffing
gd Mr. Giffard during their short stay ia

rea.

Very sincerely yours,

Lt. Colonel James C. Cross, U3A j
Special Assistant to the Army Commamder
Headquarters, Sth U, 3. Army

Yong San :
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